Dustin Fisk

From: Amanda Enbysk <aenbysk@efulcrum.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2017 8:21 AM

To: Keith Colee

Cc: Dustin Fisk; Ryan Mathews

Subject: Drinking Water Sampling - Keewaydin Discovery Center Results
Attachments: W612110_Final Report_162017.pdf

Keith-

Fulcrum received analytical results for Keewaydin Discovery Center (KDC) from R.J. Lee. Results are attached.

Upon review, no samples were identified with concentrations of lead or copper above the action levels. As such, no
further testing is required at Keewaydin Discovery Center.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thank you,

Amanda Enbysk, Environmental Technician
Fulcrum Environmental Consulting, Inc.
406 North Second Street

Yakima, WA 98901

P: 509.574.0839 F: 505.575.8453
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